STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.,, P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1766 = TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-100018

December 1, 2010

Tim Clark

Vice President-Operations
Cascade Natural Gas

555 South Cole Road

PO Box 7608

Boise, ID 83707

Dear Mr. Clark:

Re: 2010 Standard Natural Gas Safety Inspection, Lamb Weston /BSW

Thank you for your letter dated October 18, 2010, addressing the findings of our inspection
conducted at the Lamb Weston /BSW transmission line operated by Cascade Natural Gas (CNG)
from May 25 — 26, 2010.

We accept CNG’s response addressing our findings. Docket number PG-100018 will be closed
as of December 1, 2010.

Staff would like to thank CNG’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Lex Vinsel at
(360) 664-1319.

Sincerely,

Fe—"

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Steve Kessie, CNG
Marvin Price, Lamb Weston/BSW
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